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President: Mark Swingle 
Vice President: Jim Rowley 

Secretary: Ron Callender 
Treasurer: Chuck Zimmer 

NCCC Governor: Charlie Britten 
Activities: Dave & Kathy Fontanini 

Webmaster: John Gesslein 
Sergeant-at-Arms: Cyndy Schaper 
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October: 16th Friday - Ladies Luncheon at The Farm House in Caledonia. 

24th Saturday - Tom Jerisha Ride & Dine 
25th Sunday - Club Meeting at Schmidty's  

November: 21st Saturday - Annual End of Year Party at the Freight House.  
27th Friday - Rotary Lights, Holiday Parade  

December: PLEASE NOTE - NO MEETING IN DECEMBER  
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President’s Message 

Thanks to Jim Rowley for conducting the September meeting.  

I would like to reiterate that my wife Mary has no interest in being the club President, and 
her name has been withdrawn from nomination. So the President’s position is still open 
to anyone who wants it.  

Club dues are due by the next meeting $35 single, $45 Couple.  

I am still in the process of negotiating moving the club meetings to Blue Moon. Blue 
Moon hasn’t been very responsive and there about ten steps down into the lower room, so 
we will probably be back at Schmidty’s for the next year. If anyone has another place in 
mind please let me know.  

The Oktoberfest Car Show went well. We had the best job sitting in the nice warm 
museum. The cool weather kept attendance down from last year. The car we picked, a 
1955 Jaguar, was outstanding. The owner drove it from Winona, which is the farthest it 
had been driven in quite a while. The car has also has been raced at Road America. It had 
a Road America sticker in the window that appeared to be fairly old.  

Mark Swingle 
RCC President  
 

October 2015 Newsletter - September Meeting Notes 
General Meeting: Attendance: Dennis & Cyndy Schaper, Chuck & Carol Britten, Ron & 
Ramona Callender, Tom Jerisha, Chuck & Sharon Zimmer, John & Susan Gesslein, 
Claude & Judy Mosley, Phil Murray, Mike & Cindi Carney, Dave & Kathy Fontanini, 
James Hubert, Jim & Judy Rowley and Mavis Nicolai.  

Meeting called to order at 5:56 by Vice President Jim Rowley.  



Secretary’s Report: Minutes from last meeting were distributed. Motion by Jim R and 
seconded by Mike C to approve minutes as presented. Motion carried by voice vote.  

Treasurer’s Report: Chuck Z reviewed check book balance.  

Governor’s Report: Charlie B reported NCCC national meeting will be in St. Louis, 
MO. A seven sanction rally is optimum to attract outside participants. The RCC Rally 
will have to be on a new date because of conflicts with our traditional date.  

Webmaster’s Report: John G reported Domain Name fee has been paid and Web Page 
Hoisting fee will be paid on 9/29.  

Event Chairperson:  
1) Oct 4th - October Fest Car Show Dahl Museum Event is 9:00 AM to 3:00 PM. Dave F 
will need volunteers to man the museum. Dave will not be able to be at the event this 
year so he will need people to take his place. There are three shifts 9 – 11 AM; 11 – 1 PM 
and 1 – 3 PM. Dennis S. and Tom J will take 9 – 11AM. Mark S will take 1 – 3 PM. Tom 
J will also pick up the donuts. Contact Dave F to volunteer or for more details. 
2) Oct 16th Ladies Luncheon at The Farm House in Caledonia. If you would like to car 
pool from La Crescent Kwik Trip contact Mary S ahead of time. 
3) Oct 24th Ride & Dine - Meet at Onalaska Menards at 2:30 PM Leave at 2:45PM. 
4) Nov 21st Annual End of Year Party at the Freight House. Cocktails 5:30 PM Dinner 
6:00 PM Club will provide Desert or after dinner drink. The Freight House will have live 
music that night. Gift Exchange will be held again this year. 
5) Nov 27th Rotary Light Parade. Details at October meeting.  

Old Business: 
1) Donation was made to the October Feast “Show & Shine” Car Show charities totaling 
$200 donation. $100 to WAFER and $100 to Big Brothers Big Sisters of Seven Rivers 
Region.  

New Business: 
1) Nominations for 2016 Club officers were: 
    a) President – Mary Swingle 
    b) Vice President – Jim Rowley 
    c) Secretary – Ron Callender 
    d) Treasurer – Chuck Zimmer 
    e) Governor – Charlie Britten 
    f) Sheriff – Cyndy Schaper 
    g) Web Master – John Gesslein 
2) Move 2016 meetings to Blue Moon?  



Adjournment: Meeting adjourned by Jim Rowley at 6:24PM.  

Next Meeting: October 25th at Schmidty’s.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Ron Callender, 
RCC Secretary  
 

 

October Birthdays 
Jim Hinds 10/2  

 
 

Webmaster’s Notes 
To see what club events are coming up for the month of October, please check the 
Events Calendar page.  

Check out our Facebook page, a link to it is on our home page.  

Check out the Bulletin Board, for RCC Merchandise.  

RCC Videos YouTube link now available on the Gallery page.  

To get a copy of this month's newsletter, just click on Download.  



I have added a link to our YouTube Introduction on the Information page.  

To get a copy of the RCC Constitution, just click on the Member Page.  

If you are a Corvette owner and would like get more information about the River City 
Corvettes Club, just send us an email at postmaster@rivercitycorvettes.com.  
 
RCC Webmaster, 
John Gesslein  
webmaster@rivercitycorvettes.com.  
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